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Kaycee Hathaway

From: Mau, Russell E  (DOH) <Russell.Mau@DOH.WA.GOV>

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 9:53 AM

To: Kaycee Hathaway

Cc: Holly Myers; Holly Duncan; 'binxbuds@gmail.com'

Subject: RE: CU-14-00005 McDonald Employee Water Plan

Ms. Hathaway: 

 

DOH agrees with their approach. 

 

Per “signage”, DOH would be looking for a sign or signs (either a very “large” sign somewhere near the entry to the 

facility, or smaller, yet obvious, signs at each faucet/spigot/hydrant) that state: “DO NOT DRINK THE WATER – 

NONPOTABLE”. Also, depending on owners, contractors and potential employee ethnicities and so forth, bilingual signs 

may be reasonable. 

 

At this point, as long as they do not have an approved water system, providing these signs is the only involvement DOH 

has with this business. 

 

In the future, if they do seek/need an approved water system, they need to be aware that pulling together source and 

water system approval applications, from start to approval, can take several months and parts require a Professional 

Engineer, licensed in the State of Washington. 

 

Thanks, 

 

 

Russell E. Mau, PhD, PE 
Regional Engineer 
Department of Health, Office of Drinking Water 
16201 East Indiana Avenue, Suite 1500, Spokane Valley, WA 99216 
Desk: 509-329-2116 

Fax: 509-329-2104 

Russell.Mau@DOH.WA.GOV 

Public Health - Always Working for a Safer and Healthier Washington 
Visit our web site at www.doh.wa.gov/ehp/dw 
 

From: Kaycee Hathaway [mailto:kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us]  

Sent: Wednesday, March 18, 2015 9:41 AM 

To: Mau, Russell E (DOH) 
Cc: Holly Myers; Holly Duncan; 'binxbuds@gmail.com' 

Subject: CU-14-00005 McDonald Employee Water Plan 

 

Dear Dr. Mau, 

 

Based upon your comment email  form 12-11-2014 the applicant has submitted clarifying information.  Attached is a 

copy of Mr. McDonalds water plan for his employees.  If you could please specify what else DOH needs to satisfy and 

health standards or codes please comment further.  

 

Thank you,  
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Kaycee K Hathaway 

Kittitas County 

Community Development Services/ Planner I 

Phone: (509) 962-7079 

Email: kaycee.hathaway@co.kittitas.wa.us 

 

 

 
Notice: All email sent to this address will be received by the Kittitas County 
email system and may be subject to public disclosure under Chapter 42.56 
RCW and to archiving and review. 
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